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Bridge Builder
“Bridging the gap between Kirksville 
Housing Authority and Community Landlords.” June 2025

In May’s edition of Kirksville Housing Authority’s Bridge Builder, we requested your
feedback on items such as monthly Housing Assistance Payments (HAP) being made
via ACH and an e-newsletter in lieu of this printed publication. By overwhelming
majority, all things digital have received the most support! 

KHA staff is working diligently behind the scenes with the appropriate contacts to
ensure a smooth transition from paper checks to ACH payments. As you can imagine,
this is a multi-step process involving numerous parties, and appropriate forms will be
distributed to each of you as we progress further. While final, exact details are yet to be
determined, we hope to distribute the necessary documents in next month’s newsletter.

We appreciate all who’ve taken the time to submit their feedback! Whether ACH-
related or not, we encourage each and every one of you to reach out to our landlord
liaison, Courtney Blodgett, with any future needs or questions you may have. 

And, as always, thank you for being an invaluable partner in strengthening the
Kirksville community.

The Verdict Is In - Let’s Go Digital!
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